Senate state and local government
committee- Please strongly support
HB1555 to protect us from foreign outside
interests. | think we should have learned
our lesson when the Chinese bought
farmland around our Grand Forks air force
base. We need to make sure that any
outside of ND companies or even
companies in ND are not related to foreign
countries. They need to be throughly
vetted. We need to not only protect our
citizens here but our land, water, and
mineral resources.

We need to protect our sovereign state of
ND, from outside countries or companies
that do not have our best interests in mind.
Please throw your full support behind
HB1555. Thank you.



